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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of the Application of Union 

Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri for 

Variance from a portion of its Street Lighting 

Tariffs.  

) 

)  File No. EE-2020-____ 

) 

)   

 

NOTICE OF CASE FILING 

 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri" or 

"Company") and under 4 CSR 240-4.017(1), hereby files notice that it will be submitting an 

application regarding a street lighting arrangement with the City of St. Louis ("City"). 

1. Ameren Missouri and the City have been in discussions about the City's upcoming 

street lighting needs, which are not fully contemplated by the Company's existing tariffs.  Ameren 

Missouri knows that a variance, and potentially a tariff revision or filing will be needed in order 

to meet the City's needs.  Rather than potentially cause delay for its customer, Ameren Missouri 

submits this Notice now in anticipation of the full filing.   

2. The issues likely to be before the Commission include whether a variance should 

be granted, what tariff language requires revision or implementation, and other related issues. 

3. Ameren Missouri has had no communications with the Office of the Commission 

(as defined in 4 CSR 240-4.015(10)) respecting this filing during the preceding 90 days. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

/s/  Wendy K. Tatro         
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 

Director and Assistant General Counsel 

Paula N. Johnson, # 68963 

Senior Corporate Counsel 

Ameren Missouri 

P.O. Box 66149 

St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 

(314) 554-3484 (phone) 

(314) 554-4014 (fax) 

AmerenMOService@ameren.com 

mailto:AmerenMOService@ameren.com
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 

on the Staff of the Commission and the Office of the Public Counsel via electronic mail (e-mail) 

on this 2nd day of August, 2019.  

 

 /s/  Wendy K. Tatro         
Wendy K. Tatro 

 

 

 

 


